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Meeting commenced:
  9:30 a.m.


“           ended:
  9:35 a.m.

PRESENT:
Councillors Hinds  - in the Chair

OFFICERS:
Martin Vickers
-
Strategic Director of Customer and Support  







Services

John Spink

-
City Treasurer

Debbie Brown
-
Assistant Director (Human Resources)
John Tanner

-
Assistant Director (Customer Services)
Allison Lobley          -          Assistant Director (Administration)

Dave Hunter

-
Assistant Director (Corporate ICT)

Lynne Slamon 
-
Democratic Services 
1.
APOLOGY FOR ABSENCE
An apology for absence was submitted on behalf of Councillor Mullen.
2.
RECORD OF BRIEFING
The record of the briefing held on 24th January, 2011, was approved as a correct record.
3.
DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

There were no declarations of interest.

4.
COUNCIL TAX, BUSINESS RATES, BENEFIT PROCESSING  AND ARREARS - 
UPDATE

John Tanner gave an update in relation to Council Tax, Business Rates, Benefit Processing and Arrears.  

5.
FILLING OF VACANT POST – HEAD OF SERVICE – COMPLEX NEEDS (SPECIAL EDUCATIONAL NEEDS)

There were no vacant posts or Agency requests to consider.
6.
EXCLUSION OF THE PUBLIC
RESOLVED:
THAT, under section 100A(4) of the Local Government Act 1972, the public be excluded from the meeting for the following items of business on the grounds that they involve the likely disclosure of exempt information as specified in the relevant paragraphs of Part 1 of Schedule 12A to the Act.

7.
VOLUNTARY EARLY RETIREMENTS

There were no voluntary early retirements to consider.
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